
CITY OF NORWICH 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

The Regular meeting of the 

City of Norwich 

Senior Affairs Commission 
Scheduled for Monday, April 20, 2020 at 9:00am 

at 

The Rose City Senior Center 

is 

CANCELLED 
due to COVID-19 

and the inability to have a group gathering 

The next regular meeting is scheduled 

For Monday, May 18, 2020 
Dated: April 7, 2020 


